
NMDC 2020 has been delayed to 2022 October 16-19! 

 

May 05, 2020 

Dear NMDC 2020 community, 

 

On behalf of organizing committee, after approval by IEEE NTC, we are here 

announcing that 15th IEEE NMDC will postpone to 2022 October 16-19 still at Nanjing. 

NMDC will make its debut in mainland China in 2022 instead of 2020. 

 

This was a tough decision to make after carefully weighing all the factors, and we 

believe it is for the best interests of the public health safety and conference experience. 

Except the conference time change, our NMDC conference will remain the same 

technical scope, organizing team and setup. We hope to keep each one of you who had 

committed to NMDC join us in 2022 instead of this year. For submitted abstracts, we 

will release them to original authors. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience it may cause, and we will continue preparing the 

rescheduled conference with our best efforts. Most importantly, look forward to seeing 

you in 2022 NMDC! 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Conference General Chair                      Conference Program Chair  

 

Prof. Li Tao  Prof. Xiaogan Liang  

School of Materials Sci. & Eng.,          Department of Mechanical Engineering 

Southeast University, China           University of Michigan, USA  

tao@seu.edu.cn  xiaoganl@umich.edu  

 


